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Worthington, Amber

From: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Sent Tuesday, April 7,20209:16 AM
To: Suter, Kenneth i (OLC); Worthington, Amber
Subject: FW: [External] RE:fee increase APR 82020

Independent kequlatory
Review Commission

Original Message
From: craig oser <offcall7@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 11:07 AM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel <RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov>
Subject: [External] RE:fee increase

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAMpa.gov.

To who it may concern

Please do not increase our fees to hold a license. As a physician it is becoming increasingly difficult to stay in private
practice at a time when reimbursement is decreasing. I practice in PA and Ohio and would still like to maintain a PA
practice.

Thanks

Dr Craig Oser
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